
City of Alexandria, Virginia 
_________                       

   
MEMORANDUM 

 
 
DATE:  APRIL 13, 2009 
 
TO:  THE HONORABLE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM: JAMES K. HARTMANN, CITY MANAGER 
   
SUBJECT: BUDGET MEMO # 99 :  PLANNING COMMISSION REVIEW OF THE 

PROPOSED FY 2010 TO FY 2015 CAPITAL IMPROVEMENT PROGRAM 
 
 
As required by the City Charter, the Planning Commission is annually required to comment to 
City Council on the City’s six-year proposed Capital Improvement Program (CIP) in regard to 
the consistency of the CIP with the City’s Master Plan.  The Planning Commission’s comments 
are attached. 
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